

Stanford Native Immersion Program 2020 YOUR FIRST STEP TO A SUCCESSFUL STANFORD CAREER

The Stanford Native Immersion Program (SNIP) is a two-day, fun and information-filled virtual experience designed to welcome incoming frosh to the Farm. On Wednesday, September 2 and Thursday, September 3, an enthusiastic team of Stanford Native students and staff will introduce you to helpful resources, partners, and to each other! SNIP is a wonderful opportunity to start your freshman year with connections, including new friendships, that will support your transition to campus in unprecedented times.

When you arrive on campus later for New Student Orientation on September 9, you will have learned a great deal and already be part of the vibrant campus Native Community. SNIP alumni report that it was the most memorable of their Stanford experiences, so please join us and add your voice to the rich SNIP legacy!

There is no cost for participation. Please confirm your interest by responding to this e-mail by Friday, July 31. We can't wait to see you virtually at SNIP and in person as the new academic year launches!

Best, Karen Biestman, Denni Woodward, and Greg Graves Stanford Native American Cultural Center Staff